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Proposed	Changes	to	Sandoval	Bylaws	
	
     Pursuant to our Bylaws, any proposed changes to the Bylaws must be published in 
the Sandoval Lodge Newsletter (The Trestleboard) before any vote can be taken.  The 
following are two changes proposed by the Sandoval Lodge Board of Directors. 
 
The	Board	of	Directors	of	Sandoval	Lodge	76	recommends	the	following	changes	to	our	
Bylaws:	
	
Article	VI-	Miscellaneous	
	
Change	Section	10	to	Section	11	
	
Add	New	Section	10-	Donations	to	the	Lodge	designated	to	MSCLD	shall	be	considered	as	
funds	for	MSCLD	payments	only.		The	funds	shall	be	kept	separated	from	all	other	Lodge	
funds	or	usages.	
	
Article	III-	Fees	and	Dues	
	
Change	Section	1-	Each	Petition	for	the	Degrees	shall	be	accompanied	with	a	payment	of	
two	hundred	dollars	($200.00).	
	
Presented	by	the	Board	of	Directors	for	Sandoval	Lodge	76:	
James	F	Irick,	PM	
William	S	Moore,	PM	
Harry	M	Kantz,	PM	


